
HIMACHAL PRADESH 
ELECTRICAL INSPECTORATE 

Authorization as Chartered Electrical Safety Engineer 

The last date and time for submission of applications for Authorization as 
Chartered Electrical Safety Engineer advertised in the newspaper "The Tribune" and "Dainik
Bhaskar" on 12" November 2020 is hereby extended upto 05:00PM on 15" January, 2021. The 
eligibility conditions, application format and process for Authorization can be downloaded from 
the website http://ei.hp.gov.in/page/exam-related-notices. Other terms & conditions remains the 
same as mentioned in the detailed advertisement. 

Chief Electrical Inspector, 
H.P. Govt. 29, SDA Complex,
Kasumpati, Shimla-9. 
E-mail:ceihp@feliffail.com 
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